
 

PORT PERRY HIGH SCHOOL 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

       Monday, May 8, 2023  
 
School Ambassadors 

 Would you like to be a School Ambassador next year? Applications to apply to become an ambassador for the 
2023-2024 school year are available in guidance. Completed forms will be due by May 26th. More info to come! 

 
Leadership Camp 

 Fulfill your Olympic Dreams by going to Leadership Camp! To all those who applied, get your forms and payment 
in and Go for Gold! 
 

Music Council 
 Girls’ Ensemble has their regular rehearsal this evening from 6-8. 
 Final Concert of the year will be this Thursday Evening at 7:00 p.m. 

 
School Dance 

 Our final dance of the school year will be May 31st from 6:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m. Tickets are $10.00 as usual and 
profits will go to charity. Vote on a theme on the PPHS Instagram today! Forms can be picked up from Mr. 
Ashmore or in the main office. 
 

Athletics 
 Golf Meeting today at lunch in Gym C 
 Soft-Ball will begin this week on Thursday after school. 
 Stay tuned for the Athletic Banquet details – Monday, June 12th.  
 Thank you to all staff and students who helped with the 150th Celebrations on the weekend. Student volunteers 

with the Gym and PhysEd Events can meet Mrs. Cole in Gym C at lunch today. Great work Rebels! 
 
Ultimate Frisbee 

 Reminder there is an Ultimate Frisbee Practice today and Wednesday after school on the field. Please speak to a 
coach if you cannot make it. 

 
Grade 12 Students 

 All Grade 12 students you have been invited to the “Commencement Awards, Bursaries and Scholarships” in the 
Google Classroom. Please accept the invitation. We are encouraging all graduating students to please fill out the 
application Google Form and applicable assignments to be considered for some of the awards, scholarships and 
bursaries that our generous donors provide each year. The commencement committee looks forward to reviewing 
these applications each year and collaboratively selecting the deserving recipients.  

 Want to nominate your Valedictorian? Please do so on the Google Form found in the Valedictorian section.  
 Applications due Friday, May 12, 2023. 

 
Soul Food 

 Soul Food will meet today in room 146. All are welcome. 
 
 



Library News 
 The White Pine Book Club is ending soon. There are only 3 more weeks in our teacher battle and the competition 

is getting very interesting. There has been a change in the leader board with Ms. Dwyer taking over the top spot 
from Mr. Yaneff. It will all wrap up on May 17th when the winners are announced.  


